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FIRST PLACE IN PUBLIC SPEAKING

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is
pleased to announce our recent success in public
speaking.

Victoria Chang, a Grade 8 student at O’Gorman
Intermediate Catholic School participated at the Zone
finals in public speaking in Iroquois Falls on Saturday,
March 6, 2004.  

She enlightened the judges and the audience with her
speech on the 3 R’s and came away with first place in
the Grade 7/8 division.  Victoria is now off to Cochrane,
where she will compete at the Regional competition on
April 3, 2004.  

Good luck Victoria!
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